
BIDS FOR EXTRA-CURRICULAR  

TRANSPORTATION SERVICES 

 

The School District of Crivitz is seeking bids for “Extra-Curricular 

Transportation Services”. Bid specifications can be obtained from the 

District Office in the High School Building located at 400 South Avenue, 

Crivitz, WI 54114 or on our website at https://www.crivitz.k12.wi.us. 

 

The contractor will be responsible for transporting students to and from 

destinations including but not limited to sporting events, field trips and 

academic functions. Bids must be submitted in a sealed envelope marked 

“Extra-Curricular Transportation Services Bid” to the District Clerk at 

the above address no later than 1:00 pm, March 14th, 2023. 

 

The Crivitz Board of Education reserves the right to accept or reject any 

or all bids and retains the right to accept the bid considered to be the 

most advantageous to the district. 

 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

 

https://www.crivitz.k12.wi.us/

